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Tara Hall

From: Thrower, Sheila <throwess@wfu.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 3:34 PM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: Local Grocery Stores List

Hello, 
 
Community Grocery Stores, like those in the https://www.grocery.coop/ network, and like Deep Roots Market 
in Greensboro, provide essential access to food in many downtown areas. We kindly request that Deep Roots 
Market in Greensboro, and all other cooperative grocery stores in North Carolina be added to the list of 
qualified Grocery Stores in the 2024 QAP. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Best Regards, 
Sheila Thrower 
Greensboro Metro YMCA Board of Directors - Member at Large 
  
Sheila S. Thrower (she/her) | 336-391-3183  


